October 9, 2018
Re: Public Awareness/Quarterly Issues

In the period from July 1, 2018, through September 30, 2018, KITH/KXTH/KZTH/KTHF/KTHL addressed
several issues of public concern. Numerous public service announcements were made on behalf of
various local non-profit organizations and churches. In the month of July, we had a promotion for our
annual “Summer Match Game” contest. Listeners had the opportunity to match prizes on game pieces
while listening on-the-air, and then calling in to win those prizes. The ultimate prize was a lake party
with radio station staff. We also participated in numerous 4™ of July parades; promoted Vacation Bible
Schools; and reached 65,000 Facebook page Likes in July. In August, we had a special “Teacher
Appreciation” contest. Listeners nominated their favorite teachers, and their comments were read on
the air. Two area teachers were selected to win a $250 Visa Gift Card for their classrooms. Also in
August, we held a “Back-To-School” promotion. We partnered with area schools and churches to help
neighborhood families and schools receive school supplies, clothes, and food. In September, we heavily
promoted “See You At The Pole” prayer events across the listening area. We sent DJ's out to
communities in the broadcast area to interview students and report on SYATP events on September
26™. We also sponsored and participated in the Stillwater “Color of Hope Glow InThe Park” 5k Run that
helped support Stillwater Life Services. Throughout the three month period, we also passed along public
information on severe and inclement weather. And, on the attached sheets other issues are listed
which were broadcast in the program “Focus on the Family”. * “Focus on the Family” airs each weekday
morning at 5:30.

Ted Riley

General Manager



